
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim discusses with Sheikh Qays Al-Khazali supporting
Popular Mobilization Forcers (PMF) and the recent triumphs

  Chairman Supreme Islamic Council in Iraq (SICI) Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim met with General

Secretary of Asa\'ib Ahl al-Haq (League of the Righteous) Sheikh Qays Al-Khazali at his

eminence Baghdad office, on February 1, 2016 Monday.
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  His eminence discussed with Khazali means of logistic, financial and morale support to PMF,

emphasizing on the importance of PMF role in liberating grounds from ISIS, acknowledging the

recent triumphs that were achieved in Ramadi, Baiji and other areas. Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim

reiterated affirming the importance of PMF participation in liberating Mosul because this

participation is a national necessity imposed by facts of the battle, wanting a decisive, fatal

and quick battle with keeping people’s lives safe and infrastructure intact.


